Chelsea Benner

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Follow Up Flag:
Flag Status:

Hello Chelsea,

Tristen Lamb

Thursday, December 13, 2018 2:38 PM
Chelsea Benner

RE: Mitchell Final Short Plat Submittal

Follow up
Flagged

All Environmental Public Health conditions for SPF-18-00007 have been met.

Thank You,
Tristen Lamb

From: Chelsea Benner

Sent: Wednesday, December 5, 2018 11:57 AM
To: Taylor Gustafson; Holly Erdman; Deborah Humble; Christy Garcia

Cc: Tristen Lamb; Lindsey Ozbolt

Subject: Mitchell Final Short Plat SubmittalL

Importance: High

Good morning everyone.

We have received a final plat submittal for the Naneum Road Short Plat (Mitchell Short Plat). This was given preliminary
approval on July 30", 2018. All final short plat documents can be found on the t-drive: T:\CDS\Projects\Final Short
Plats\2018\SPF-18-00007. Please let me know if there is documentation you need to review that you are unable to
find. Everything is available digitally, however | do have a paper copy to view if needed.

Please have all comments back to me no later than end of day, Thursday December 13th. As a reminder all final plats
have to be reviewed and approved or within 30 days of submittal to the county requesting final plat review. We

appreciate your quick turnaround on this.

If you have any questions, please let me know.

Chielsea Benner

Planner |

Kittitas County Community Development Services
411 N Ruby Street, Suite 2 Ellensburg, WA 98926
(p) 509-962-7506 (f) 509-962-7682
chelsea.benner@co.kittitas.wa.us
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